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Atchison Police investigating motorcycle theft, burglary
(KAIR)--Atchison Police are investigating a motorcycle theft that happened in
connection with a recent residential burglary.  

According to Police Chief Mike Wilson, the incident occurred at a residence in the
500 block of North 4th, sometime between 11 Friday morning and 2:30 Saturday
afternoon.  

Taken was a black and white, 2014 Kawasaki, KLR 650 model. It’s valued at
$3,500.

Wilson says there was some damage done to a door forced open during the
burglary, but that the motorcycle was the only item taken.  

Wilson says the department has begun to work some leads in the case, and they
believe a sole suspect is responsible.  

No one was home at the time of the incident.
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